From: Mark Duprez

To: <u>Community Support and Services Committee</u>;

Subject: state of emergency

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 5:06:40 PM

Dear Premier and other Parliamentarians.

Please do not extend the state of emergency any longer. As by any standards there is no emergency apparent.

Yes there are cases, but this does not warrant a state of emergency. Treat the sick not the healthy.

Respect the Nuremberg code of human rights to grant us your constituents our ongoing right to choose our medical procedures.

Hear the voice of the millions who have expressed their disagreement with the government's ongoing control of who goes where and when. Who has a job and who does not. Who can travel interstate or overseas and not. Who can medically treat our children or not.

Your decisions do not reflect a democratically elected government who rightly fears backlash at the next election - but expresses the totalitarian will of those who cannot be removed from government.

We the undersigned insist that you give your immediate attention to ceasing the state of emergency without further delay.

Mark and Kerry Duprez